
 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 1996 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

1600 Islamorada, #72B 

Punta Gorda, Florida  33955 

 

Re: Your Interview on November 18 and 19, 1996 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

The Review Board staff is looking forward to meeting with you. We will be expecting you in our 

offices in Washington, D.C., at approximately 12:00 p.m. on Monday, November 18th.  Our offices 

are located on the second floor at 600 E Street, N.W.  Your interview will begin on Monday 

afternoon and continue on Tuesday, November 19th.  We would like to conduct an audiotaped 

interview and would like to ask you at the beginning to make your statements under oath.  You will, 

of course, receive copies of the audiotapes. 

 

When you come for your interview, please bring with you any records related to the assassination of 

President Kennedy that you may have in your possession. The Review Board is particularly interested 

in those original records that you mention in your book, Assignment: Oswald, such as the FBI 

assignment cards on the Oswalds, your handwritten notes from the police interrogation of Lee Harvey 

Oswald, your written answers to the questions posed to you by Inspector Gale through Special Agent 

Shanklin, and the notes that you took in the late afternoon on November 22, 1963, on your “pad of 

blank police affidavit forms” where you transcribed entries from Oswald’s notebook. We also would 

appreciate your brining any documents you may have relating to your testimony before the Warren 

Commission, and any Congressional Committees, including correspondence, recordings, or 

transcripts. 

 

You need not bring with you any records you have obtained from the National Archives, or any 

records you obtained through the Freedom of Information Act and Privacy Act from your FBI 

personnel file. 

 

If you are uncertain about whether the Review Board would be interested in viewing any particular 

records, please feel free to call and discuss with us whether to bring the records with you.  If you 



have any other questions, you should not hesitate to call.  

Thank you for your continued cooperation with our work.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn, Esq. 

General Counsel 


